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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you all for your continued support and suggestions on how to make our school the best place possible.  

I have contacted the company who designed the display in the front office and asked them to change the Urdu 

and Kurdish welcome phrases following feedback from parents. I’m hoping this will get rectified soon. 

The head of our kitchen and I would like to work with parents to develop the school dinner menu to make it more 

appealing for our pupils and to reflect the diverse community we have. I am looking for 5 parents to join a group 

to work on this. There will be a meeting for you to attend with the Head Chef and the Headteacher to gather your 

ideas and discuss what is possible. Please give your name to the school office if you would like to join this group 

and we will let you know when the meeting will be. 

Thank you to parents who joined our workshops this week. There are more workshops planned this half term, see 

the key dates list or speak to your child’s class teacher for further information.  

Please join us for our first coffee morning of the year on Thursday at 8.50am. We will be decorating biscuits 

whilst having a coffee/tea and a chat with each other. 

Have a great weekend. 

Mrs. L Mahony, Headteacher  

http://www.brookfields.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@brookfields.createpartnership.org.uk


 

Year 6 Parents:  Secondary School Applications 

Applications open on 1 September 2023 for secondary school applications for entry in September 2024. The 
closing date is 31 October 2023 at 11:59pm.  

It is really important that you apply on time. If you apply late you are less likely to get offered a place at any of 
your preferred schools. Applications received after the 31 October 2023 will be classed as late applications and 
will not be processed until af ter the of fer of  places on 1 March 2024.  

Mrs Downs can support parents with the application form. Please make an appointment via the school office.  

https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1778/apply_for_a_secondary_school_year_7_
place/3#:~:text=Applications%20open%20on%201%20September,any%20of%20your%20preferred%20schools. 

 

 
 

 

Universal Free School Meals/Free School Meals 

If you are entitled to Universal Free School Meals/Free School Meals and have access to a computer with an 
internet connection this process only takes a couple of minutes.  The web address is www.link2ict.org/FSM.  We 
would like to request that all parents apply for the Universal Free School Meals/Free School Meals, even if 
your child has a packed lunch or is in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 or Year 2.  
 
If you are not sure if you are entitled, please complete the form and return to the office and they will carry out 
the check for you - please complete all of the information and sign. 
 

School meal letter sent home today – EVERY CHILD MUST RETURN THE LETTER 

Please complete the letter your child has brought home, selecting what meal type you wish them to have in 

school. If you child is eligible for FSM or Universal FSM (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2) we still need you to 

complete the form and return to the office. 

 
Year 5 Bikeability 

 
Year 5 were sent a letter to take part in a free Bike riding workshop on Monday 2nd October. Can all 

children who have returned the forms remember to bring in their bike and a helmet on Monday. 

 
 

Key Dates 
 

REMEMBER: We finish at 2.30pm every Friday. There is no club after school on a Friday. 
 

- Wednesdays: Year 3 Swimming lessons 
- Wednesday 4th October: Year 4 Parent Workshop 8.50am 

- Thursday 5th October: National Poetry Day 
- Thursday 31st September: Parent Coffee morning 8.50am 

- 18th – 20th October: Year 6 residential 
- Monday 30th October – 3rd November: School closed for Half Term Break 
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